INTERIM BUS LOT CLOSURE
Surface Lot 3

Effective Sunday, June 16, 2019

&

Effective Sunday, June 16, 2019, the Interim Bus Lot located at Surface Lot 3 (east
of Parking Structure 3) will permanently close to support construction activities for the
Automated People Mover project.

Airline Crew and Charter Bus operations, which were previously relocated to the
Interim Bus Lot last year, have been relocated to the Shuttle Stop Curbs at Tom
Bradley International Terminal (Terminal B).

For questions please email LAWA Landside Operations: landsidesupport@lawa.org.
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LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292 | @FlyLAXAirport | LAlInternationalAirport
LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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